## Early reading, writing and phonics parent meeting 2023 Wednesday 20th September 5pm



Dear Parent/Carer,

The EYFS team would like to invite you to attend a parent information meeting on Wednesday 20th September at 5pm in the school hall. Please enter school via our community entrance where you will be welcomed by staff. The evening will provide you with information on how we teach early phonics, reading and writing in school and how you can support your child at home. You will be able to look at some of the resources we use in school, examples of children's work and will have the opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

We hope to see you at the meeting. However, if you are unable to attend, please visit our school website EYFS page where you will find information and support videos about how you can support your child at home with reading, writing and phonics.

Many thanks,

**EYFS Team** 

